
 
 
 

 
The application for the AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia’s Small Business Development 
Program is now available. This 12-month program provides business and professional 
development training and legal assistance to participants. 

To be in the program, participants must: 

 Be an owner of a District-based business that has been open for at least one year; 

 Commit to attend four hours per month of trainings/workshops over a 12-month 
period; and 

 Commit to applying for Certified Business Enterprise (CBE) certification within 12 
months of completing the program (if not already certified). 

Please share this information with your network. If you have any questions or would like to 
complete an application, please contact Pete Stoessel at 
pstoessel@amerihealthcaritasdc.com or visit www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/about/small-
business-center. Applications are due Monday, August 22, 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia  

 

To: All AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: July 20, 2022 

Subject: Small Business Development Program 
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